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'Love one another as I have loved you.'  John 13:34 
 

7th December 2018 
Dear Parents 
 
This half term’s value is Peace 
 
Autumn Term Newsletter No. 5 
I have just received a thank you and special certificate from The Rotary Club for all the shoeboxes 
we filled.  Thank you to our parents, children and staff for their fabulous efforts when it comes to 
raising money or donating to those less fortunate.  We really are a caring school and community. 
 
Christmas Tree 
A special thank you to Mr and Mrs Stirling, who once again donated the fabulous Christmas tree in 
the hall this year.  It looked fabulous decorated for the Christmas Bazaar. 
 
Christmas Bazaar  
Thank you to the PSA and everyone who helped out at the Christmas Bazaar this year.  The 
turnout was great and nearly £2,000 was raised, which will go towards a couple more dining tables, 
developing the outside area and a new interactive whiteboard. 
 
Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal. 
We raised £202.10 which was an excellent amount, so thank you to everyone who bought a poppy 
and donated to such a worthy cause.  We will be showing the children in our celebration assembly 
the thank you card we received from the charity with a handwritten ‘brilliant’ on the top.   
 
Christmas Post Box 
Every year we have a Christmas Post Box in which children can post Christmas cards for other 
children or teachers.  The year 6 children then distribute them out every day to the relevant 
classes.  Therefore, it is essential that all cards are in an envelope with the recipient’s name and 
class on.  The box will remain out until Monday, 17th December which will be the last day for 
posting cards. 
 
Christmas Jumper Day – Bring in £1 
Just a reminder that we are joining in with the national Christmas Jumper Day on Friday 14th 
December, which raises money for the Save the Children charity.  It would be nice if any old 
Christmas jumpers were donated to school so that we have some for children who don’t own a 
Christmas jumper.   
 
Christmas Lunch 
Don’t’ forget it’s our Christmas Lunch on Monday 17th December, so please order via the 
SchoolMoney online payment system. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs R Phillips 
Headteacher 
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